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8th November 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Friday 15th November, Goosewell Academy 

will be ‘getting together’ to raise money for 

Children in Need.  This is a very worthwhile 

cause, which we have supported for many 

years. 

 On Children in Need day, we would like all children and adults in school to 

donate £1 and wear mufti.  You may choose to wear spotty clothing like 

Pudsey’s eye patch, or simply come in your own clothes. 

 Jack and Jills, Reception and Key Stage 1 children have the opportunity to 

buy teddy bear biscuits from the school kitchen for 50p each.  If you would 

like to order one for your child, please send 50p in an envelope with the 

slip below.   

 The children in Years 5 and 6 would like to invite children from Year 1, 2, 

3 and 4 to come along to their fundraising event, during the school day, 

where they will be able to take part in 10p and 20p stalls and games.  

This is always a fantastic event at Goosewell Academy and we are always 

impressed by the effort that your children go to in order to make this fundraising 

event so successful.  It is also a great opportunity for the children to take 

ownership in doing something for others.   

Thank you in anticipation of your support 

Mrs L Clarke 

Children in Need 2019 – Teddy Bear Biscuits please return to your child’s class teacher 

Name: ………………………………………………................................ Class: ……………………. 

 

I enclose 50p for my child to have a teddy bear biscuit on Children in Need day.   

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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